
 
August 27, 2025, 
 
To Lee Lion parents and guardians, 
 
We hope that you and your family has enjoyed your summer and that this email finds you 
healthy and rested.  On behalf of the staff at Lee, we would like to welcome everyone to the 
2025/26 school year.   
 
Please see the following items for information for next week. 
 

Gr 1-7 students: 
First Day of school is for 1 hour 

Tuesday, September 2nd 
8:45am-9:45am 

Kindergarten students: 
Please refer to the gradual entry 
schedule sent by email 

 
Returning students will be picked up by last year’s classroom teacher at last year’s drop-off and 
pick-up location. 
 
New students will meet by the front playground at 8:45am and when prompted enter through 
door # 7.  More information will be provided for new families for drop off and pick up for the 
rest of the week at dismissal on the first day of school. 
 
 
  



Gr 1-7 students: 
Wednesday Sept 3 – Friday Sept 5 
full school days for Gr 1-7 students 

8:45am-2:45pm 

Kindergarten students: 
Please refer to the gradual entry 
schedule sent by email 

 
Gr 1-7 - We are hoping to be able to transition all students to their 2025/26 classrooms by 
Friday September 5th.   
 
Delayed Return to School 

• Please inform the office if your child will not be able to attend during the first week of 
school and additionally provide the expected return date.  If a student is not returning 
on or before September 10, 2025, a school cannot reserve a spot guaranteeing the 
ability to be enrolled in the school.  There may be a need for placement at another 
school upon the student’s late return. 

 
If you have questions or require additional information, please refer to the school website or 
contact the school. 
 
School Website: https://lee.sd38.bc.ca/ 
School phone number: (604) 668-6269 
  
Alfred Chan 
Principal, 
Walter Lee Elementary 


